
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Charging Station Infrastructure Project in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Moreno Valley, located at 14177 

Frederick Street, Moreno Valley, California 92553. The funding would be used to develop 

electric vehicle charging stations at city facilities. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the project will allow the city to put up infrastructure for residents that have purchased 

electric vehicles. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 
Sincerely,  

MARK TAKANO 

Member of Congress 

 
 


